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P. G. CHRISTIANSEN 

PosT OFFICE Box 100 

PHELPS, WISCONSIN 15415154 

July 25, 1994 

Mr. Jim Kreitlow 
Water Resources Planner 
STATE OF WISCONSIN/ DNR 
Box 818 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 

Dear Mr. Kreitlow: 

Responding promptly to your letter request 
dated 22 July 1994, · you have my permission here­
with to be present on my SE 1/4-SW 1/4, Section 
25, T42N, R llE, some day the week of 22 August 
1994. You may also return to the property on the 
10th ~nd 30th day immediately thereafter for your 
fish study. 

I ask only you stay on the established trail 
through the field and to leave nothing behind. 
(No charge!) 

Sincerely, 

~ 
P. C. Christiansen 

PCC/ms 

Encl: Copy of your request of 22 July 1994. 
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